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20t October, 1998.

Mr G Fenlon, MLA

Chair

Legal, Constitutional and Administrative Review Committee
LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF QUEENSLAND

Parliament House

George Street

BRISBANE QLD 4000

Dear Mr. Fenlon,

STRATEGIC REVIEW OF THE OMBUDSMAN
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Enquines : Mr. Gary Rinehart,
Chief Executive Officer,
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I refer to your correspondence of 14% August, 1998 seeking comment on the Strategic Review of the

Ombudsman’s Office.

I have perused the Executive Summary and recommendations of the report and advise that the
recommendations of Professor Wiltshire, particularly recommendation R.29, are supported.

Please contact myself should you wish to further discuss this matter.

Yours faithfully,

Gary Rinehart,
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER.
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